ı	Dear	Pare	nts/G	uard	ians

The Boyle Road PTA is proud to present a special sensory experience at our Winter Ball. This year our someone special dance will open early at 6:00 for our sensory-sensitive students. The first 30 minutes will be low-light and low-volume to accommodate all of our students' needs. If you are interested in attending this special time, please just send back this form ASAP. If you have any questions or concerns please reach out to me directly.

Thank you, Diane Enright PTA President
SENSORY EXPERIENCE AT THE WINTER BALL 6:00-6:30
STUDENT NAME:
STUDENT TEACHER: